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Our Big Push  
This half term is punctuality. We want the children of Park View to develop good habits that will 
serve them well in the future and being on time for important events, high school, college, work etc. 
is a good habit to have. 
School starts at 8.50am  (then to nine) and doors close at 9.00am. if children arrive after 9.00am 
they are considered late. 
Please push to get your child through the school gates by 8.50am - if they arrive at this time, they 
can never be late! 
 

  
 
Squid Games 
 
You may be aware of a Netflix show called 
Squid Games. The media has focused on it 
and it has been flagged up as a concern. 
Many children (without their parents 
knowing) are watching it on devices via 
YouTube and TikTok and then coming into 
school and playing 'Squid Games' in 
playgrounds across the country. Squid Games 
is rated 15 and is extremely violent and not 
at all suitable for primary school aged 
children to watch. Please monitor your child 
when he/she is on devices at home and 
explain that Squid Games is not for children. 
We will inform parents/carers if children 
make reference to it in school. 
 
 

Child Safety reminder 
 
Cars should not be stopping or parking on the 
zig zag lines outside school. These are in force 
between 8am and 5pm Monday to Friday.  
There are signs up here to remind everyone of 
this also.  
This is to keep our children safe.  
People who choose to ignore this risk receiving a 
fine. 
We have traffic enforcement offices coming 
several times a week and some parents have 
already been given tickets.  
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Attendance 
 
 

The winners of our attendance mascots are:- 
Nur, 2P, 4P 

The winners of the punctuality mascots are:- 
RP, 2V, 5V 

 
 

Well done everybody!! 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 
Tuesday 16th November 
– Photograph Day 
Wednesday 17th 
November and 
Thursday 18th 
November – Parents 
evening  
Please note: 1P parents 
evening is 16th and 17th 
November. 
Friday 19th November – 
Children in Need 
Tuesday 23rd 
November – 6V Class 
Assembly 
 
 

Tuesday 16th November 
 
The photographer will be in school to take 
individual and family group photographs. 
If you have babies/toddlers and they are having 
their photograph taken with their siblings please 
arrive at the Breakfast Club entrance (hall door) 
for 8.30am.* 
We have booked the photographer early this year 
so that you can order your child’s photograph in 
time for Christmas. 
*Please Note:  Only families with babies/toddlers 
will be able to have their family group taken at 
this time 
 
 
 

Payments to the office.  
Just a reminder that the school office will no 
longer accept card payments from Tuesday 
2nd November.  All payments for dinner money, 
uniform and trips must be through Parent Pay. If 
you need a reminder of your login details, please 
call to the office. 
 


